
 

06.23.15 Continued meeting minutes 

MINUTES OF THE CONTINUED REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
VILLAGE OF TOLONO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

June 23, 2015 
 

A meeting of the Village of Tolono Board of Trustees (“Board”) was held on Tuesday, June 16, 
2015.  Trustees present: Rena Anderson, Mike Golish, Jacquie Miller, Rob Murphy; Trustee 
Ryan Perry, Mayor Holt and Clerk Phillips were absent.   

Trustee Anderson made a motion, seconded by Trustee Murphy, to appoint Trustee Michael 
Golish as Mayor Pro Tem; motion carried. 

Mayor Golish acknowledged that the meeting was continued from the regular Board meeting on 
June 16, 2015 and said the only issue on the agenda is the special event permit requested by Matt 
Talbot of the Loose Cobra Bar for July 3, 2015.  Trustee Murphy made a motion, seconded by 
Trustee Miller to grant the special permit, motion passed.  The special permit application fee was 
not waived and Mr. Talbot paid the fee.  

Jeremy Mitchell (NE corner of Bourne and Vine Streets) reported that the situation in his area is 
not good because of the pipe installation and the speeding and reckless driving, as well as the 
loud music by both teenagers and adults that live in the area.   Mayor Golish advised him that the 
work has been slow because of utilities that were either not found or not on the initial mapping 
but that the drainage project should be completed in September if all goes according to the plans.   
The Police Department will check for speeders, etc. 

There being no further business to discuss, Trustee Anderson made a motion, seconded by 
Trustee Murphy to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting adjourned at 6:48 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted from audio 

Dixie L. Phillips, Clerk 

 

 

 

 


